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Dear Parents 

 

Class Photos 

Nigel Coles will be in on Tuesday to take class photos. 

 

Fire Services Visit 

On Wednesday the Fire Services 

came to visit Rabbit Class. 

Everyone really enjoyed their visit 

and learnt lots about what to do 

in the event of a fire. 

 
“Yesterday, we had a visit from 
the firemen.  We used the hose 
pipe to spread water everywhere.  

They showed us their uniform and safety equipment.  
They showed us the Jaws of Life which open stuff.  
They told us if you're on 
fire you should quickly and 
carefully drop to the floor 
and start rolling.  They 
told us 5 things to do if 
there is a fire.  Hear the 
bleep, shout fire, get out, 
stay out and call 999.  The 
firemen told us a story 
about fire flies and 
dangerous matches.  We 
enjoyed their visit.” 
Written by Harvey Nettley, Rabbit Class. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sainsburys Active Kids Vouchers 

We are collecting the Active Kids 
vouchers that are being given out at 
Sainsburys. We have a collection box 
in the library. 

PTA Meeting 

PTA meetings will be on Friday 13th may, Fosseway 

cafe at 9.00am and Monday 16th may, Jays bar at The 

Centurion at 6.00pm. Preparations for the Summer 

Fayre are underway and if you are able to spare some 

time we would appreciate help in decorating props.  

We are accepting raffle prize donations so if can offer 

a raffle prize from your place of work that would be 

fab! Please either see a PTA member or drop 

donations into the office. 

 

Hope to see some more new faces at the meeting. 

Parents, teachers and carers all welcome. 

 

Awards 

These children received an award from Councillor 

Hopkins last week for their work on designing a logo 

for the new group; Westfield Neighbourhood Plan; 

Charlie Day, Richard Tilbury, Ziggy Seynour, Ayesha 

Baber, Corey Phillips, Rianna Monaghan, Verity Jones, 

Ava Saunders, Jenna Parfitt, Cally Peschel and Abi-

Louise Spanswick. They each got a certificate and a 

packet of pens. 

Bristol 10k 

As many of you may know 
Mrs Carver sadly lost her 
husband last month. Paul 
Carver was well known and 
loved in the local 
community and will be 
remembered fondly as a 

caring, family man. Our thoughts and prayers are 
with Mrs. Carver and her family at this time. 
 
To remember Paul, several Westfield staff members 
will be dedicating their upcoming Great Bristol 10k 
run to his memory and will be raising money for the 
Great Western Air Ambulance Charity.   
 
If you would like to get involved, please visit 
justgiving.com/westfieldprimary or pop by the school 
office where there is a GWAAC donations tin.  

http://www.westfieldprimary.com/


Greatwood 
What a wonderful week we had! The pupils have 
written some adorable ‘Thank You’ letters to 
Greatwood, so I hope they have also thanked you – 
the parents – for enabling them to come. They were a 
privilege to take and a credit to the school. There is 
still a bit of lost property outside Turtle Class that has 
not been claimed. 
 
Sunglasses 
Now the weather is heating up we recognise the need 
for sun protection. Please provide your child with sun 
cream, ideally labelled with their name and class. We 
recommend children come to school with a sunhat 
and are also permitted to wear plastic sunglasses that 
are of BSI safety standard, displaying the kite mark. 
 
SATs 

Massive well done to all of the Year 6 pupils for their 

attitude before and throughout SATs week. We are 

very proud and wish them the results they deserve. 

 

Diary Dates  
May 

Mon 16  Year 2 SATS 

Tues 17  Class Photos and Year 6 Leavers 

Mon 23  Year 2 SATS 

Mon 30 - 

Fri 3 June Half Term 

 

June 

Mon 6  Inset Day 

Tues 14  New Parents Evening 7.00pm 

Thurs 16  Sports Day 

Mon 20  Business Govs Meeting 6.00pm 

Tues 21  Play And Learn 

Thurs 30 Music Concert 6.00pm 

July 

Fri 15  Summer Fayre 

Weds 13 Year 6 Performance  

1.00pm and 5.00pm 

Fri 15  Summer Fayre 

Tues 19  Year 6 Leavers Disco 

Thurs 21 Inset Day 

Fri 22  Summer Holidays Start 

 

September  

Mon 5  Pupils Return to School 

 

Full calendar is available from the school foyer. 

 

Please keep your comments coming in. We always like 

to hear what you think, positive or negative.   

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Simon Mills 
Headteacher 
 
Community News 
 
Mutts With Friends 

The Annual fun dog show on Saturday 
14th May will be in Clutton. There will 
be a Bar, BBQ and various stalls, come 
a long to a family day out. 
 

Festival Of Nature 

I’d like to invite you to attend the Bristol to Bath 

Festival of Nature 2016 – a series of exciting, free, 

family friendly event taking place on the 10-25 June 

along the River Avon between Bristol and Bath.  

 

There will be a range of activities, workshops and talks 

to discover nature, wildlife and the natural 

environment. This event is a perfect opportunity for 

you to get hands on experience and learn about your 

surroundings and to publicise your business by getting 

involved. Join us on the 25th June at the Royal Victoria 

Park Bandstand for 

grand finale of the 

festival! 

 

www.bnhc.org.uk/festival-of-nature/ 

www.facebook.com/events/944516905583634/  

@FestofNature  

 

Family Intervention Team 

Ruby and Brenda, our parent support workers, have 

30 years of experience between them and offer a 

weekly rolling programme of parent support full of 

practical tips and reassurance. 

 

There are two groups (term time only): 

Tuesdays 10.00am -12.30pm at 117 Newbridge Hill, 

Bath 

 

Fridays 9.30am -12.00pm at Keynsham Children’s 

Centre 

 

Please contact either Ruby or Brenda on 01225 

421686 if you need any further information. 

 

http://www.bnhc.org.uk/festival-of-nature/
http://www.bnhc.org.uk/festival-of-nature/
https://www.facebook.com/events/944516905583634/
https://twitter.com/FestofNature
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